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September 8, 2025 
 

Dear Families, 

You are invited to attend our annual Title I Meeting on Thursday, September 11th from 5:30–7:00 PM. Each 
year, we host this meeting to share information about our Title I program and to give families the opportunity 
to provide feedback. 

During the meeting, we will: 

• Review three important documents: 
 • Our District Parental Involvement Policy 
 • Our School Parental Involvement Plan 
 • Our Parent-School Compact 

• Provide time for questions about our Title I program. 
• As you to complete a brief feedback survey, which can be accessed using the QR code provided. 

Your participation is very important to us. The feedback you share helps strengthen our school’s Title I 
program and supports student success. 

Thank you for taking the time to be involved—we look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

Sincerely,           

Rebecca Miglio 

Principal- Ruth Green Elementary  

Please take this survey   
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